
Towanda Junior Football & Cheerleading 

Board Meeting 

August 4
th
, 2021 

 

A regular meeting of the Towanda Jr Football & Cheerleading Board was held on Aug 4
th

, 2021 at the practice 

field at 7:00pm. 

Members in attendance: Brandon Allis, Jess Arthur, Amber Edsell, Dave Evans, Jake Gunther, Bill Pierce, 

Megan Roberts, Billie Jo Tuttle, Jack Tuttle, & Tammy Vanderpool. 

Non-members in attendance: Jessica Yale 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Checking balance:  $12,447.35 as of 6/30/21 

          Savings balance:   $4,160.03 as of 6/30/21 

          Concessions:   $1,708.17 as of 6/30/21 

 

Old business:  
 

Cornhole Tournament set for Aug 14
th

, BBQ chicken ordered through Jass. 650 halves ordered, only around 34 

not already spoken for. Jon Ayres will work out final details with DJ for day of. Bake Sale seems good to go, still 

need volunteers for Cornhole Tournament.  

Tag Day/Riverfest Brandon ordered Tags through Bradco Printers, cost is roughly $37, ready to be picked up and 

paid for. Still seeking volunteers for Riverfest/Tag Day. Megan will work on list by teams, so we know which 

parents still need to volunteer.  

NTYFL Meeting was held Sun Aug 1
st

. Brandon asked for number of coaches on field to be revisited. 

Board/Officials suggested having someone wearing a headset in the booth to take place of extra bodies on the 

field. Cost of headsets roughly $750 for a 4 pack. Motion by Amber Edsell was made to purchase, Second Megan 

Roberts- no objections from members present. There will be no book meeting this year. Books are to be brought 

to games in case of questions. 

Sponsorship from Dick’s Sporting Goods received- 20% off for families along with $250 gift card to be used for 

supplies. Dave suggested water coolers and squirt water bottles as previously approved, Bill needing kick off tees if 

we have enough funds. Amber will place order after receiving specs from Bill on kickoff tees. Endzone banner 

estimate $125 from KB Graphics for Hall of Fame Sponsors. Expense approved by all board members present. 

New sponsor logos are needed for concessions trailer, concessions committee to work with Amber to remove old 

and add new.  

Game Schedule is now all set. Megan offered to print for families/coaches after adding to website.  

 

New business: 
 

Jessica Yale seeking Head Coach position for Flag, running unopposed. All clearances received, and assistant 

coaches chosen.  

Coach Shirts & Hats Brandon needs sizes and names, will order through Mary Lou Vanderpool. Mary Lou 

should have all styles saved from previous years. 

Helmet logos- motion was made by Dave Evans to return to Fighting Knight logo instead of T, Jake Gunther 

second. Will have someone take a helmet over to KB Graphics for correct sizing so they can be ordered. Need to 

order new helmet numbers as well.  

Preseason Scrimmage – Brandon has reached out to several teams to see if a possibility, so far no one returned a 

call.  

Resignation request made by Billie Jo Tuttle (Secretary) due to time constraints and family obligations. Will stay 

on as needed until a replacement is found.  

 

Next meeting Wed 8/11 @ 7pm at Practice Field. 
 

Motion to Adjourn by Jake Gunther, Megan Roberts 2
nd

. 


